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Sent: Wednesday, August 21, 2019 10:42 AM
To: Borderieux, Scott <Scott.Borderieux@FloridaDEP.gov>

Cc: Randall S. Olney <Randall.Olney@citrusbocc.com>; Henry C. Norris
<Henry.Norris@citrusbocc.com>; Dan S. Sherlock <DAN.SHERLOCK@citrusbocc.com>; Tor Benjar
(Tor.Benjar@florida.dep.gov) <Tor.Benjar@florida.dep.gov>; Erin M. Dohren
<Erin.Dohren@citrusbocc.com>; Susan Sullivan <ssullivan@clerk.citrus.fl.us>; Carol Sawyer, PE

(csawyer@jonesedmunds.com) <csawyer@jonesedmunds.com>
Subject: Citrus County Central Landfill, WACS #39859, Permit #21375-025-SO-01

Dear Mr. Borderieux:

Attached please find a copy of our 2019 Financial Assurance and Long-Term Care Estimate Update,
based upon this year’s FDEP-approved annual inflation factor of 1.022%.

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me.

/@zg Oates, /Df

Solid Waste Compliance Manager

Citrus County Division of Solid Waste Management
230 W. Gulf to Lake Highway

Lecanto, FL 34461

Phone: 352-527-7679 Fax: 352-527-7672

Email: ray.oates@citrusbocc.com

FTP: https://clicktime.symantec.com/3RXhD6YNbYYkLMEQg68dDZWd7Vc?
u=www.share.citrusbocc.com

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The contents of this email message any any attachments are intended
solely for the addressee(s) and may contain confidential and/or priveledged information and may be
legally protected from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient of this message or their agent, or if
this message has been addressed to you in error, please immediately alert the sender by replying to the
email and then deleting the message and any attachments. If you are not the intended recipient, you are
hereby notified that any use, desimination, copying or storing of this message and its attachments are
strictly prohibited. Under Florida Law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail
address released in a response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity.
Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing.





